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Cheshire East UNISON branch have been pushing for several months with Cheshire East
Leadership Team for more involvement and participation in the Transformation programme.
Cheshire East should involve us in positive and timely information sharing discussions and
meaningful collective bargaining and consultations. Unfortunately this has not been happening
as we would have liked, resulting in the branch escalating this to UNISON Northwest. Following
this, a meeting was held on the 6  August between UNISON and Cheshire East Leadership with
an update regarding the workforce strategy and we are hoping that going forward, we will
continue to be more actively involved in open and transparent communications with Cheshire
East. We have been requesting to meet with Inner Circle since their transformation consultancy
started with Cheshire East and will continue to push for this to take place. As our members, you
are our eyes and ears in the workplaces and we ask that you keep us informed of any proposed
changes in your service. For further information, please see the link below to access the
Corporate Policy Committee 6th August 2025 
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https://moderngov.cheshireeast.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=959&MId=10976&Ver=4
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NJC PAY CLAIM 2025
Following recent pay negotiations and consultations,
the Employers offer was accepted for a 3.2% pay rise.
Whilst members voted to reject the offer, the turnout
in the consultation was not high enough to suggest
that we would be successful if we balloted for
industrial action. Please remember to VOTE in all
consultations - YOUR VOTE COUNTS!

Or contact the branch office
direct - phone and email below 
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